The paper word on the Donaldson Cemetery is not finished. There is a possibility that
we may be able to do a quick claim deed.

Motion was made by Pins, seconded by Rogers to contract with the County to cut the
road sides in Bruce Township with the cost not to exceed $4500.00. All were in favor, motion
carried.

Savoie Electric is available to change the lighting in the Hall and office to LED. Motion
was made by Pins, seconded by Rogers to change the lighting to LED. All were in favor, motion
carried.

There was no information on the web site.

This year we will be having an audit. Motion was made by Rogers, seconded by Pins to
hire Jim Gillett to do the audit. All were in favor, motion carried.

Public Comment: There were no comments.

Motion was made by Rogers, seconded by Pins to adjourn the meeting. All were in
favor, motion carried. The Supervisor adjourned the meeting at 7:35 p.m.
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TOWNSHIP OF BRUCE
MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING HELD ON JUNE 8, 2017

The regular meeting of the Bruce Township Board was held on June 8, 2017 at the Bruce
Township Hall with board members Pins, Rogers, LaJoie, Marsh and Sawyers present. Also in
attendance were 4 township residents. The Supervisor called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.
with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Public Comments: Ken Norris spoke about paving the rest of Scenic Drive when the first
mile was being done.

The minutes of the May 11, 2017 meeting were presented. Motion was made by
Rogers, seconded by Pins to accept the minutes as presented. All were in favor, motion carried.

Motion was made by Pins, seconded by Rogers to pay the bills. Checks # 9249 through
#9284 were issued for a total of $284,662.88. All were in favor motion carried.

County Commissioner Report. Commissioner MaclLean was not present.
Reports of Special Meetings: There were no reports.
Zoning Administrator: There have been 11 permits issued.

Assessor Report: The Board of Review will meet for clerical errors on July 18. They have
been updating policies and records.

Planning Commission Report: The Planning Commission met on Tuesday. They worked
on the Master Plan. They are also working on an amendment to reduce square footage.

Treasurer’s Report: The Treasurer’s report was read. The balance of all funds is
$1,013,379.32.

Clerk’s Report: There will be an election on August 8, 2017. This will be a renewal
millage for Senior Services and Programs.

Firemen’s Report: The Department has had 2 fire runs.
Grounds and Park Report: There are some trees that need trimmed.
Old Business: The Parking Lot is about finished.

Discussion was held on paving the remainder of Scenic Drive. The motion was made by
Rogers, seconded by Pins to pave the rest of Scenic Drive for $158,730.00. Roll call vote: Yeas,
Rogers, Pins, Marsh, and Sawyers. Nays, LaJoie. Motion carried.



